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California: WSPA Sues Cal/OSHA and CalOES 
Prepared for the Katten Safety Advisory Group

July 22, 2019

The Western States Petroleum Association (“WSPA”) recently filed complaints in both federal and 
state court seeking declaratory and injunctive relief related to the California Process Safety 
Management (“CalPSM”) and California Accidental Release Program (“CalARP”) regulations.

Full access to Katten Safety Advisory Group alerts is restricted to members. For more information on 
KSAG, please click here. If you are interested in membership in KSAG, please email 
KSAG@katten.com.
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